planning

From: Lauren <keis@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 6:55 PM
To: planning; Council_Mail

Subject: Treasure vote

| would like to voice my opinion as an Old Town resident and multiple property owner that allowing of building this
huge new infrastructure would be very detrimental to the Park City old town community, Main St community and all
having to drive the in the area. The small area is developed enough and adding the additional traffic and cars would be
bad. The old town area does not have room to add the huge amount of residential units being proposed. The traffic,
congestion and noise are not a good idea and would have too great of a negative impact Please vote no.

Thank you lauren keiser

Lauren Keiser

4356403953

Keis@aol.com

Lauren@perkyjerky.com

Please excuse the typos.....Sent from my iPhone




